
TRI-TOWNSHIP CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL CORPORATION 
 

POLICY  
 

REGARDING 
 

BOARD COMMITTEES 
 
 
 

The Board may at their discretion create advisory committees to study, propose 

recommendations and review matters. The School Board shall appoint advisory committee 

members at regularly-scheduled Board meetings and shall establish a statement of purpose and 

duration for the committee. Members of those committees shall serve without compensation. The 

Board will endeavor to make certain the committee’s membership represents a cross-section of 

the schools involved as well as representatives from the community. Any established committee 

will report their findings and/or recommendations to the Board at a regularly-scheduled Board 

meeting. 

 

Adopted by the Tri-Township Consolidated School Corporation School Board this 8
th

 day of 

April, 2013. 

Reviewed and approved on April 21, 2016 


